
From: Kester, Tony
To: Ed Knight (Ed.Knight@schousing.com) <Ed.Knight@schousing.com>

Date: 4/26/2013 9:03:05 AM
Subject: Emergency Rental Assistance 

Ed,

Are we still moving forward with the Emergency rental Assistance Program? I had not heard anything lately and 
wanted to make sure we were still approved for the funding.

Thanks for your assistance with this.

Tony
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